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Notice 

 
 
The Department of Geography, in collaboration with the IQAC, is organizing a Cultural Program to mark 

Earth Day 2024. The event will focus on the theme "Planet vs. Plastics", highlighting the importance of 

environmental protection and sustainability. 

Details of the Event: 

 Date: 22nd April 2024 

 Time: 11:00 AM 

 Venue: Department of Geography  

The program will include a variety of activities such as skits, songs, poster presentations, and speeches to 

spread awareness about the harmful effects of plastic pollution and the need for sustainable living practices. 

Students from all departments are invited to participate or attend the program. Those interested in performing or 

presenting are requested to contact the undersigned by 20
th

  April 2024. 

Let us join hands to protect our planet and contribute to a sustainable future! 

 

 

 

                                           

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Cultural Program on Earth Day 2024 

The Department of Geography, in collaboration with IQAC, organized a cultural program on 22
nd

  April 2024 

to celebrate Earth Day with the theme "Planet vs. Plastics". The event aimed to raise awareness about the 

pressing issue of plastic pollution and encourage sustainable practices for environmental protection. 

The program commenced with an inspiring speech by the Principal, emphasizing the need for collective efforts 

to combat plastic pollution. Students from various departments actively participated in diverse activities, 

including thematic skits, melodious songs, impactful speeches, and visually striking poster presentations. 

A highlight of the event was a skit portraying the detrimental impact of plastic on marine ecosystems, which 

received widespread applause from the audience. The poster exhibition displayed creative and thought-

provoking artworks advocating for reduced plastic use and promoting eco-friendly alternatives. 

The event was attended by faculty members, staff, and a large number of students, reflecting the college 

community's commitment to environmental causes. The Head of the Geography Department expressed gratitude 

to the participants and IQAC for their support in making the program a success. 

The program concluded with a pledge by all attendees to reduce plastic usage and take actionable steps toward a 

sustainable future. 

 

 

 

Twitter link: https://x.com/MugberiaM/status/1782464115140890833  

 

 

  

 

 

 

https://x.com/MugberiaM/status/1782464115140890833


Photos of the event 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


